
This holiday season give the gift of healthy food to a 

Halton child to fuel their learning.  
 
For over 2 decades Halton Food for Thought has provided Halton students with nutritious food 
to fuel their success.  This past year alone, 207 nutrition programs in 132 school provided 
80,000 students access to healthy food at school.  Our successes have been achievable because 
of the over 2100 volunteers, corporate and community support and of course the HDSB & 
HCDSB. 
 
As you can imagine COVID-19  has turned HFFT upside down.  With no ability to have our army 
of volunteers make and serve nutritious food to our children in school, we have had to pivot to 
ensure we continue our good work.  Halton Food for Thought has begun purchasing pre-
packaged healthy food items and with the continued support of our volunteers, have been 
packing and delivering Grab & Go Healthy Food Boxes to participating schools. 
 
With these unprecedented circumstances we need the support of our community, now more 
than ever. They say it takes a village to raise a child.  It takes a generous community to feed 
students healthy food they need to fuel their success. 
 
Whether you are an individual or a local business and you have the ability help during these 
difficult times, your support will go a long way to continuing our mission.  You can donate 
directly via https://www.haltonfoodforthought.com/donate/   
You can also connect by contacting: 

Nancy Rumple 

Director of Communications and Development 

Halton Food for Thought 

P 289-288-4110 

C 905-541-0076 

nancy@haltonfoodforthought.com 
www.haltonfoodforthought.com 
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